
From: Stoltz, Carrie R - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: Tyler Knobeck; Brian Bailey 
Subject: Former Northwoods Laundry site (BRRTS # 02-44-000517) Notice to Proceed 
 
Good morning, Tyler and Brian.  On August 29, 2022, the DNR received your submittal with fees for post 
closure modifications to the Northwoods Laundry site (BRRTS # 02-44-000518), located at 405 Front 
Street(518 Chippewa Street) in the town of Minocqua, Oneida County.  We have reviewed your plans 
and this email serves as the notice to proceed.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me.   
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Carrie Stoltz 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, EM Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
Cell Phone: (715) 360-1966 
Fax: (715)365-8932 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 
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